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BRAZILIAN INSTITUTE OF DEVELOPMENT AND SUSTAINABILITY – IABS 

Transition to Electromobility in Brazilian Cities – Grant Agreement TF0A9650 

Specialized technical consultancy services for analysis, structure and implementation of 

electric bus studies and projects in Brazil 

 

NOTIFICATION OF CONTRACT AWARD 

Mr. Wagner Colombini 

Legal Representative of the LOGIT-ITDP partnership 

ST SRTVS, Quadra 701, Bloco O, Centro Multiempresarial, Asa Sul, sala 626, Brasília, Distrito 

Federal, CEP: 70340-000 

 

Subject: Contract award resulting from  Call for Proposals BR-IABS-199669-CS-QCBS, relative to 

Terms of Reference 01/2020, for specialized technical consultancy services for analysis, 

structure and implementation of electric bus studies in Brazil. 

Dear Sir, 

As a result of the BR-IABS-199669-CS-QCBS selection process, during which technical and 

financial tenders were considered eligible for the competition, the following table contains the 

proposals and respective evaluations:  

Tabela – Propostas Técnicas e Financeiras 

Name of consultant Technical 

proposal 

score 

Financial proposal (value and 

score) 

Combined 

score (quality 

and cost)  

Nippon Koei LAC do Brasil, 

Tractebel, Certare and 

Mobit 

81.3 R$ 1,397,592.11 / 100.0 86.0 

WRI Brasil and ICCT Brasil 91.2 R$ 1,644,397.60 / 84.9 89.7 

LOGIT-ITDP Consortium 95.6 R$ 1,651,778.11 / 84.6 92.9 

Consortium led by 

MULTICRITERI MCRIT AIE 
92.5 R$ 1,493,066.10 / 93.6 92.8 

IDOM Consulting, 

Engineering, Architecture 

S.A.U 

95.3 R$ 1,641,548.50 / 85.1 92.8 

 

The proposals from consultants: (i) Steer Group; (ii) University of Campinas (UNICAMP); and (iii) 

KPMG Brasil/Suíça were not evaluated because they were not posted within the established 

deadline. IABS congratulates the selected consultant LOGIT-ITDP Consortium. 



 

IABS.ORG.BR >> (+55 61) 3364 6005 

 

By means of this notification, IABS invites your institution to confirm its intention to enter into 

the corresponding Contract, in accordance with Terms of Reference BR-IABS-199669-CS-QCBS 

TDR 01/2020, in the amount of R$ 1,651,778.11 (one million six hundred and fifty one 

thousand seven hundred and seventy eight Brazilian Reais and eleven cents), for the duration 

of 220 days, with the objective of making it possible to qualify public, private and civil society 

urban mobility managers and technical experts in planning, implementation and monitoring 

of policies, activities and projects that assist in the transition process to electromobility in 

Brazilian cities, in accordance with the technical and commercial proposals submitted to IABS. 

In the event of confirmation, your Institution is hereby awarded the selection process BR-IABS-

199669-CS-QCBS TDR 01/2020, in the scope of the Transition to Electromobility in Brazilian 

Cities Project - TF0A9650 Grant Agreement, with a request for the Legal Representative to sign 

the corresponding Contract in person, at the IABS offices, or via posted documents. 

Additionally, we request that the Documents listed in Annex I be presented in order to meet the 

requirements for signature of the contract by all parties. 

 

   Brasília, May 28, 2021 

Sincerely, 

 

Lúcio Motta Fonteles 

Administrative and Financial Director 
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